
Precautions against an outbreak of Covid 19 to be followed 
by  the kindergarten families and staff. 
 
Please read the statements below relating to the new practices put in place to 
keep the children, families and staff well. 
Sign at the bottom to show that you have read, understood and will follow the 
procedures.  You will need to bring the signed copy with you to your child’s first 
session at kindergarten. If you don’t have a printer we will have copies here for 
you to sign on your first day. 
 

 
1. If your child has a temperature, any signs of Corona Virus or is ill in any 

way, they cannot come to the kindergarten until they are fully recovered.  
 

2. If your child or anyone in your household is showing symptoms of Covid 
19, you need to call 111 in order to get tested and also alert us 
immediately and seek advice. If the results of the test are positive, please 
inform kindergarten as soon as possible.  

 
3. If you have any doubts about your family’s health, please do not come in, 

as the impact will be on at least 20 different households as well as the 
kindergarten.  

 
4. If your child displays any symptoms whilst they are at the Kindergarten, 

they will be isolated in a separate room and the member of staff with 
them will wear full PPE. You will be contacted immediately. You must be 
in a position where you are able to collect your child immediately. To 
avoid this, please keep them at home if they are not well before coming to 
kindergarten, this includes runny noses or coughs. 

 
5. Due to the children’s ages, please accept we will not be able to adhere to 

the 2 metre social distancing guidelines whilst the kindergarten is in 
session. We will be frequently washing hands, cleaning well after every 
session and intend to be outside as much as possible. 
 

6. The adults in kindergarten will not be wearing P.P.E during the session; 
this is within the government guidelines for Early Years Child Care. 

 
7.  Following Government guidelines, the adults will be washing their 

clothes after every session, could your child please change their clothes 
after each session. 

 
8. Due to the weather, could you please wait at the front entrance of the 

community centre when dropping off and collecting your child. Please 
wear a face mask  and only come into the building if invited. Please use 
the door bell (on the left handside of the door and member of staff will 
come and greet you..   Thank you for your help. 

 



 


